
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
Attn: Docketing Division 
180 East Broad Street, 11th Floor 
Columbus OH, 43215 
docketing@puco.ohio.gov 
 
March 28, 2019 
 

Re: Filing of Conservation Groups’ Post-Hearing Reply Brief in 
Dockets 18-1392-EL-RDR and 18-1393-EL-ATA 

 
 
Docketing Officer,  
 

The Conservation Groups’ Post-Hearing Reply Brief was timely filed yesterday in 18-

0501-EL-FOR. I inadvertently neglected to also file this brief in dockets 18-1392-EL-RDR and 

18-1393-EL-ATA, and am now filing this brief in these dockets. I ask that the Conservation 

Groups’ Post-Hearing Reply Brief be accepted in 18-1392-EL-RDR and 18-1393-EL-ATA.  

       
 

 
 
Respectfully submitted,  

  
 

/s/ Tony Mendoza    
Tony Mendoza  (PHV No. 5610-2019) 
Staff Attorney 
Sierra Club Environmental Law Program 
2101 Webster St., 13th Floor  
Oakland, CA 94612 
(415) 977-5589  
tony.mendoza@sierraclub.org 

 
Counsel for Sierra Club 
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